
Kansas Department of Wildlife and Parks Cabin Preparation 

During report out for the Kansas Department of Wildlife and Parks, the Committee requested 
information on the sites planned for cabin preparation in FY 2022 and FY 2023. 

 

The agency notes that the $300,000 in special revenue funds in FY 2022 will be used for cabin 
site preparation at Perry State Park for 4 cabin sites. In FY 2023, funds will be used for 7 cabins 
at El Dorado State Park. In FY 2023, matching federal funds are available, enabling more 
cabins to be built. 

 

Cabin site preparation includes water, electricity, sewer, slab or foundation, parking, lighting, 
and engineering. 


